
Area Budget 2025/26 – Applications for funding dealt with etc. 
 
10 There was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance, advising 
 
(1) that the Area Budget had still to be agreed by the City Administration 

Committee and any revisions to Area Budget allocations for 2025/26 would be 
detailed in a future report; 

 
(2) that Area Partnerships had the option to approve a portion of funds from its 

2025/26 Area Budget at the January/February 2025 cycle of meetings for any 
projects/services that would take place early in the 2025/26 financial year;  

 
(3) that any funding recommended would be subject to confirmation of available 

finances; and 
 
(4) that any applications considered at the January/February 2025 cycle of 

meetings should be time critical. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a)  noted  
 

(i) that the Area Budget allocations for 2025/26 were subject to availability 
of funds following approval of Glasgow City Council’s 2025/26 budget, 
with any revisions to current levels of budget being subject to a future 
report; 

 
(ii) the interim arrangements which enabled the allocation of a portion of 

the funding from the 2025/265 Area Budget in the January/February 
cycle for time critical applications; and 

 
(iii) that time critical awards of up to £500 could be allocated from the 

2025/26 budget under the existing delegated authority arrangements; 
and 

 
(b) dealt with the application for funding as follows, the grant awards being 

subject to the conditions detailed in the report:- 
 

Applicant  

 

Purpose of application  

 

Decision  

 

Greater Easterhouse 
Supporting Hands 
 

Towards the cost of 
organising a community fair 
day for residents  

Consideration 
continued  

Easterhouse Henosis Towards the cost of a 
residential trip to Gowanbank 
 

Awarded £1,000 

Garthamlock and 
Craigend Development 
Trust 

Towards the cost of funding 
the start-up of the 
organisation and its 

Consideration 
continued 



programme of works 

 
 
AOCB 
 
11 Stephen Orr, Garthamlock, Craigend & Gartloch Community Council, advised 
that due to an administrative error, its approved festive display in 2024 had not taken 
place, however, they had been advised that when the Partnership come to consider the 
2025 Festive Lighting Programme, that it would be made a priority for a festive display in 
2025. 
 
 
 


